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                         PUBLIC FORUM TO DISCUSS THE FURTURE OF THE REC CENTER 

                         JULY 22, 2023 AT 6:30PM: 

 

       Mayor, Council, Town Treasurer, Town  

       Clerk were in attendance for discussion on Rec Center. 

 

      Several citizens were in attendance to hear and see what it costs  

      to operate the Hanna Recreation Center. 

 

     Several good ideas were brought forth that the town will work  

     On. 

 

     We are currently working towards some grants, other avenues to  

                                                         request monies were mentioned. 

 

 

 

                         Mayor Ostling closed the public forum at 8:00pm 

 


